Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



29th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

AMAZON WISH LIST

We are currently in the process of upgrading and improving the range of reading books that we have in school.

With our new drive 'For the Love of Reading', we would love to fill our reading room and class book corners with exciting and engaging books which will be representative of our diverse school community. We would like to provide parents and carers with the opportunity to purchase a book/s themselves to donate to the school.

Therefore, we have created an Amazon Wish list for each year group, and added a range of recommended reading books for you to choose from should you wish. Parents can then choose whether to have the books delivered to school, or delivered to your home for your child to then bring the book into school and present it to us. Any books purchased will then be labelled inside with a special mention of the child who has kindly donated it.

Thank you for your help to create something very exciting for the children. Please see the class wish lists below:

Nursery Wish list Reception Wish list

Year 1 Wish list Year 2 Wish list

Year 3 Wish list Year 4 Wish list

Year 5 Wish list Year 6 Wish list

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Hall Acting Assistant Principal Year 6 teacher

